Nagaland Board of School Education

Kohima
NBE-28/Ad-NSE/2021-22/207 Dated Kohima, the 15" February 2022
To
The Heads of Institutions offering Financial Literacy Course.
Subject:- Training of teachers for Financial Literacy Course.

Sir/Madam.

With reference to the Notification No.]15/2022 dated the 1 February
2022, this is to inform that the Board in collaboration with the NSE Academy Limited
have scheduled the training for the teachers of Financial Literacy Course to be held on
23" February 2022 for Class-IX and 24" February 2022 for Class-X. The training
shall be held on CISCO webex platform from 2pm to 5pm on both days.

Mr. Arindam Bakshi will be the resource person. He is involved in Retail
Finance Industry and Wealth Management for the past 25 years. He is associated with
the International College of Financial Planning-Kolkata, EDGE, [ISWBM. Kolkata
BIBS. Kolkata, GAFA and other various institutions. He has conducted numerous
training and workshops on Financial planning and Wealth Management throughout the
country.

You are therefore, requested to depute the teacher(s) who will be
teaching the subject on the respective dates to attend the training without fail.

The link and password for the training will be shared in NBSE Financial
Literacy WhatsApp group at a later date.

Yours faithfully,

IS I XATTE n

( Mrs. Asano Sekhose )
Chairman



